
Seminar on Senior Secondary Subject Selection 
 

Seminar on Senior Secondary Subject Selection was successfully held on 1 March 2019 in 

our school hall with more than 100 parents participating in the event. Through the seminar, 

parents had a better understanding of Senior Secondary Academic Structure, criteria to be 

considered when choosing electives, electives available in S4 and S4 class structure.   
 

 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 


